From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sandra Smith

Monday, April 25, 2022 10:45 AM
Clerk of the Board

Fw: Property @343 Rodeo Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, April 22, 2022, 7:11 PM, Sandra smith ||| G

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, April 22, 2022, 2:55 PM, Sandra Smith ||| GGG vrote:

April 22, 2022
Board Of Supervisors
Monica Nino

Dear Monica,

This letter is in response to your letter that was received on April 20 th. My
husband and | have lived at 352 Rodeo Ave for 18 years when we purchased our
home. The property at 343 Rodeo Ave is directly across from us. When we
moved to our home that building structure was a Veterans Hall which hosted
various events. After the Veteran Hall closed it became a boarded up vacant
building that housed numerous unwanted house guests. After they tore it down it
became a vacant large yard that became a dumpster for everyone. Then came
the fence(after calls from me). After the fence, came weeds almost taller than the
fence. | called a few times to the County and slowly someone came to haul away
the debris. This is why we are opposed to an apartment complex because the
owner Ashuer Abbasi will not keep it clean. He has proven that Please come by
and look at the property before Tuesday and you will see why . Thank you,

Troy and Sandra Styles



